
From: Matt Forsyth

To: Melissa Garber

Subject: FW: 49450 Picture of safety railing this will complete permit

Date: Tuesday, February 18, 2025 1:48:58 PM

Thanks for your help   Matt

 

From: Glenwood King <gkconstru@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2025 10:00 AM

To: Matt Forsyth <mforsyth@columbiacountyfla.com>

Subject:
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External Sender - From: (Glenwood King <gkconstru@gmail.com>)
This message came from outside your organization.

WARNING This message has originated from an External Source. This may be a phishing email that can result in unauthorized access. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments, or clicking links.
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